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Dear LATFOR Members:
 
Please find the attached submission from our office and the National Institute for Latino Policy regarding our concerns and an analysis of specific problem districts in the current LATFOR proposed maps.
We are available to you for any discussions. As you know, we had earlier submitted our Unity Maps for your review.
 
Thank you for your cooperation and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jackson Chin 
Senior Counsel
LatinoJustice PRLDEF
Committed to Justice and Leadership since 1972
99 Hudson Street 14th Floor | New York, NY 10013
T: 212.219.3360 T: 800.328.2322 F: 212.431.4276
jchin@latinojustice.org | Follow us on the Web, Facebook or Twitter
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